
We have been learning 
about…

11th March 2024



We have been 
exploring being bird 
hunters this week 
with our core text 
“Sssh we have a 
plan”!

What kinds of birds did you 
make on our playdough table?



We have been practicing 
writing our names in shaving 
foam with Miss Diana.



We had another 
birthday this week!



We have 
been 

painting 
pictures 
for our 

assembly 
next 

week.  

Can you 
guess 

what it is 
about?



We added all 
sorts of 

features to our 
under the sea 

creatures



We made some giant art with Miss Carol in the garden!



What else have you been up to?











Don’t forget our 
early years 

assembly is at 
9:30am on 

22nd March 2024


